
Please pray for the needs of the church.  

Those able to do some pastoral visiting.  

Someone to help Joe with the upkeep of the gardens, (weeding), 

Anyone willing to give lifts to enable others to come to worship              

services or the occasional social.  

The Christmas Fair this year will be on 10th December.  Andy and 

Claire will be holding a meeting after church to begin to organize it. 

 

Dates for October/November 

23rd Chicken Foot 5pm. in the hall 

29th Community Shop 11-1pm in the hall  

Nov. 

5th Men’s Breakfast 9am. in the hall.  New members always welcome. 

21st Women’s Fellowship 2.30pm in the hall. ‘About Surrey’ 

26th Community shop 11-1pm in the hall. 

Prayer groups meet on each Tuesday 9.30-10 am and each Wednesday 7-

7.30 pm in the Church. 

Mum’s coffee morning each Wednesday morning at 9.30am 

 

Contact details: 

Rector – Rev. Stefanie Hodges – 504228 [ day off Friday ] 

Curate – Rev. Diane Peters – 532792 

Organist– Dawn Scanlon – 07732 033448 or email 

                                                        dawnscanlon1@icloud.com.                                            

Newsletter – Sue Hammond – 562661 or email 

       m_hammond@talk21.com material by Thurs. please. 

Hall manager/Lettings – Val Holt - 852764 

Vulnerable Adults – Eike Ndiweni – Eike.ndiweni@btinternet.com  

Stewardship – Mike Hammond – details as for newsletter. 

                                                     

 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Sunday 23rd October 2016 at 10am 

Last Sunday after Trinity – Bible Sunday 
A warm welcome to all joining us for our service today 

 

Readings:    Joel 2   v.23-end   p.914          or 

                             2 Timothy 4 v.6-8, 16-18   p 1197 

                             Luke 18 v.9-14    p.1052 

Collect: 
Merciful God,  

teach us to be faithful in change and uncertainty, 

that trusting in your word 

and obeying your will 

we may enter the unfailing joy of Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 

If your little ones need distraction there are books and toys in the back 

room for your use. 

Please join us for refreshments and a chat after the service. 

 

If you have any notices for next week’s newsletter can you please let 

Diane know as she has very kindly offered to produce it while I am away 

(soaking up the liquid ‘sunshine’ in Wales!!) 

 

Please pray for those we know who are unwell at this time or going 

through difficult times. Praying that our God will uphold and strengthen us 

through all our trials. 
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